
 

 
 
 
 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice / Last Time Buy 
Legacy Battery Equalizers and DC-DC Converters 

April 25, 2022 
 

Vanner Inc is announcing the product obsolescence of our legacy Battery Equalizer and DC-DC Converter 
products, effective immediately.  The legacy products listed below have been replaced by products built on 
Vanner’s newer generation electronic platforms. 
 
This change will assure availability of electronic components as legacy product components have or will come 
to the end of their life cycle. The newer generation and more modern designs result in more efficient products 
for our customers. 
 
Some of the replacement products below will be a similar fit, form, and function to the legacy products. 
Some may require mechanical and/or electrical changes if replacing an in-service unit. Contact your Vanner 
Representative, or Vanner’s Vehicle System Integration Team, if you have questions on replacement product 
fit or function. 
 
Vanner will offer a Last Time Buy opportunity for the remaining legacy inventory. Last Time Buy orders will be 
processed on a first come, first served basis.  
 

Discontinued   Replacement      Last Time Buy 
    Product       Product   Quantity On-Hand 
 
     60-10B                     VE-30    20 
     60-20A         VE-30    100 
     90-20A         VC-30    13 
     90-50A         92-50    200 
     91-10A         91-45    60 
 

Contact Vanner Customer Care to inquire about inventory on-hand and/or to place an order. Send purchase 
orders to insidesales@vanner.com, or call Customer Care at 800 AC POWER. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bruce Beegle 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Vanner Inc. 
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